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 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Ave., Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Serving Next Sunday, November 11 
Altar Guild  

Ashley Hood, Mary Ellen Scarborough, Margaret Ann Vaught 
Crucifer and Acolytes 

Caroline Todd, Lila Myers, Sydny Stegall  
Counting Committee 

(Sundays) George Martin / William Goldfinch  
(Monday) Maxine Dunn / Margaret Thompson 

Trustee Duty 
  Bud Hale 

Sound Technician 
Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks /  Thomas Hickman 

Ushers 
 Carl Purvis (Chairman), Mike Thomas (Co-Chairman)  

Bill Foxworth, Bill Howle, Steve Lookadoo, Tom Overby,  
Justin Roof, Mike Saville, Bob Sherry, Toby White. 

Children’s Church 
  Julia Brooks  

Christmas Child Shoeboxes 
Drop-off Deadline is Today 

Help4Kids Snack Paks Collection 
Vienna Sausage 

CAP FOOD ITEMS NEEDED THIS WEEK 
Cereals and Soups 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Bookkeeper danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Jan Kyzer, Nursery Coordinator kyzer5@yahoo.com 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Asst.  

James Graham, Sexton 

Our entire church family is 
invited to enter a season of 
decision and commitment toward 
the goal of becoming fully 
devoted disciples of Jesus Christ. 
The theme will be Committed to 
Christ: Six Steps to a Generous 

Life. Throughout these weeks we will be asked to make or renew 
our commitment to Christ.  There will be opportunities for you to 
join in this through daily devotions, Sunday school, and 
worship.  Daily devotional books are available in the Narthex & 
Commons Area. 

Please prayerfully consider your personal commitment.   

Food Drive 
A Friendly Competition! 
Through November 24 

 
Who’s your favorite?  USC or Clemson?  
Be sure your team wins the food drive by 

bringing in canned foods to fill the 
designated team-decorated boxes in the 

Narthex & Commons!   
 

Score Board 
Clemson:  40       USC:  39 

 

Prayer Concerns 
Assisted Living Facilities  
Agape Senior Living: Gladys Alexander;  Kingston:  Ruth Coy; 
Conway Manor: Bobbie Davis, Edith Lewis, Laurinburg, NC:  
Carolyn Cox; Cornelius, NC:  Helen Wakefield; Mt. Prospect, 
IL:  Faye Perrault, Redfield, NY:  Bob Rice   

 
At Home:  Paul Grimm, Karlene Rudolph, Sadie Rae and Genair 
Hutchinson, Jane Gore, Gwen Mishoe, Mildred Jones, Diane 
Rodwell, Wallace Singleton, Tootsie Atkins, Frankie Hart, 
Tommy Jordan, Irene Calhoun, Ruth Thomas. 

Outreach Offerings  
This Week 

Money for CAP $5 
Shoes   2 Pairs 
Clothing Items  4 
Food Items for CAP 9 

Help4Kids Collection 
Vienna Sausage Cans 4 

Now Collecting  
New or Gently Used  
Christmas Decorations 

Ruth Page Anderson 
5/19/1911– 7/4/2014 

Ginny P. Hendrick 
11/22/1920-8/4/2012 

William David Avant, Jr. 
11/25/1928-11/6/2012 

Gene Grace Woodward Holbert 
10/27/1928-10/21/2012 

Mary Ruth McCutcheon Baxter 
4/5/1943-7/9/2012 

John Bunyan Hucks 
10/9/1926-8/8/2012 

Charles Dwight Hardwick 
8/2/1920-7/11/2012 

Anna Lou Johnson 
3/1/1925-1/9/2012 

Doris Stevens Hedgepath 
12/8/1942-3/22/2012 

Annie B. Johnson 
1/26/1925-7/11/2012 

Hazel Annis Goude Spivey 
4/7/1924-6/15/2012 

Evening Service in the Hut 
6:00 p.m. 

Speaker:  Blake Martin 



Attention Youth! 
UMYF (Grades 6-12) meets today at 5:30 p.m. in the 
FLC! 

 

 

 

Beginning November 7 at First UMC Wonderful Wednesday 
activities resume.  Elementary age children (K5-5th grades) 
will be learning more about the Advent season as well as 
continuing to prepare for the Christmas musical.  This will 
be a time of fun, learning, fellowship, and music leading up 
to the Wednesday evening meal.  Need more information?  
Please call the church office at 488-4251 or email Tim 
Whitten at tim.whitten@fumcconway.org.  

Fruit Baskets 
The Sonshine Sunday School Class will be selling fruit 
baskets again this year as a fundraiser.  Please make plans to 
place your order!  More details are coming soon!  Contact 
Hunter Jenkins with questions.  

You may leave your bulletin in the pew and 
 the ushers will gather them for recycle. 

Reduce, Reuse, Recycle! 

Charge Conference 
Monday, November 12 at 7:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary.  
All are welcomed and encouraged to attend this worship 
service led by the District Superintendent, Rev. Dickie 
Knight, as we celebrate the ministries at First UMC. 

Advent Bible Study 
 
Join Rev. Kyle beginning Wednesday, November 7 at 6:30 
in Rm. 205 for a 4 week Advent study.  The study will begin 
in the weeks leading up to Advent so that we will have an 
opportunity to prepare ourselves for the Advent and Christ-
mas season as well as to acknowledge our busy schedules as 
the holidays near.  The four-week study will lead us along 
the road to Bethlehem.  We will meet Nov. 7 and Nov. 14, 
Nov. 28 and Dec. 5.  Contact Rev. Kyle for more information.  

Birthdays This Week  
 

November 4:  Penny Davis 
November 5:  Frankie Hart  

November 8:  Ted Boyd, Randy Wood 
November 10:  Catherine Hewitt, Pres Foxworth 

November 11:  Harriet Edwards 

Ann Myers and her family moved from 
their native state of North Carolina to 
Conway a little over  7 years ago and 
have been members of the FUMC family 
ever since.  

Ann has always dabbled in all art 
mediums, and a year ago found her niche 

in working with glass. Staying home full time raising Lila and 
Aubrey-Ann along with helping Charles run his Podiatry practice, 
Ann wanted something to call her own that would allow her to 
wear her other hats as stay at home mom and maintain her title as 
“off site office manager” for Myers Podiatry.  

With the exception of the adhesive, Ann uses all recycled 
materials. She creates designs on old, paned windows as well as 
old picture frames found at Goodwill, yard sales and of course, the 
trash pile. Donations are always welcomed! 

Holiday Concert with Coastal Carolina University Choral 
Department at FUMC on Tuesday, November 27 at 7:30 P.M. 
Tickets available through the CCU School of Music Box Office. 

Altar flowers are needed for November 
25 and the month of December has 
Sundays available too. Altar flowers are 
not a budgeted item.  They are gifts from 
the church family to remember or honor 
a loved one or special group. The flower 
calendar is located in the Narthex.  

Circle Meetings this week are:  Henry/Rogers Circle will 
meet on Monday, November 5 at 7:00 p.m. in the FLC.  
Burroughs/Collins Circle will meet on Tuesday, November 
6 at 10:00 a.m. at the home of Janet Von Deck, 179 
Glenwood Dr., Conway.  

On Sunday, December 2 following the Handbell 
Concert ,  the Children’s  Minis t r ies  i s 
sponsoring  Family Advent Wreath making in the 
Family Life  Center.  A covered-dish dinner will begin 
the evening.  Bring your favorite dish to share.  After 
dinner, come join in the fun and fellowship as Advent 

wreaths are assembled for your home.  Please bring fresh greenery 
to share with others.  The wreath form and candles will be 
provided.  Please sign up in the 1st floor Commons Area or contact 
Tim Whitten at tim.whitten@fumcconway.org.  The cost of 
materials will be $10.00.  Everyone is invited to join in this time 
of fellowship! 

Thank You! 
Thank you to Tim Whitten and the Children’s Ministries for an 
excellent evening this past Sunday at the Trunk or Treat.  Thank 
you to all who participated in the event—Ann Myers and Sue 
Dusenbury won the best trunk awards!  Thank you to the youth 
and parents who helped cook and provided the hot dogs, drinks, 
chips and snacks.  Much fun was had by all! 


